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Serenity Suites has a New Executive Director! 

Please join us in welcoming Anne Lemcke, RN BSN.  
Ann is the new Executive Director for Serenity Suites  
Senior Living.  Anne has over seventeen years of 
experience working with seniors. She is excited to be 
involved with the local community.  In her spare time, 
Anne likes to read and play golf.   
 
Anne can be reached at 507-342-2300 to answer any 
questions you may have about Serenity Suites. 

 

 

Have you heard the Good News? 

With all the COVID information in 
the news, it can be confusing to 
understand what are the 
guidelines regarding moving into 
Serenity Suites. We have reached 
the threshold of over 70% of our 
residents fully vaccinated. This 
means if you are fully vaccinated, 
in person tours are available & 
no quarantine when moving in! 
Visitors are allowed with proper 
screening, masking, and social 
distancing. 

We are ready for you to make the 
move to Serenity Suites. More 
information available at 
https://serenitysuites.org/ 

Or contact Anne at 507-342-2300 
EEO/AA  #seniorliving 

 

People will forget what 
you said, 
People will forget what 
you did,  
but people will never 
forget how you made 
them feel. 
 
Maya Angelou 

 
 



 

 

 



 

                                                                              

 
Activities at Serenity Suites 

                                                             
 

                                                            
 



 
 


